Sachi De Souza

From: Sachi De Souza

Sent: March-13-15 4:45 PM
To: 'David Harpley'

Cc: alan@canadianzinc.com
Subject: RE: DAR

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Hi David,

Since you won’t be able to talk before March 30" 1 would like to let you know about a few key process items.

1. Document submission:

a. Please submit 10 hard copies of the DAR. Of the 10, three should also include the supporting
appendices.

b. Please submit 10 full digital copies on a USB stick.

¢. The document submission should include data tables in excel format.

2. Adequacy review —the Review Board will be applying an adequacy test similar to that done for the Jay Project.
The purpose of this stage is to determine the adequacy of the information presented in the DAR relative to what
was requested in the Terms of Reference. (A description of the adequacy test for the Jay project can be found
here: http://www.reviewboard.ca/upload/project document/EA1314-01 Note to File -

Adequacy Review vs _Conformity Check.PDF)

3. When submitting the DAR, if you have any technical experts which were retained for the purposes of the DAR

please provide their CVs.

If you have any questions or would like to set up a time for a teleconference to discuss this, please let me know.
Thanks,
Sachi

Sachi De Souza

Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
Box 938, 5102-50" Ave, Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7
(Direct) 867-766-7054

(Fax) 867-766-7074

www.reviewboard.ca

Mackenzie Valley

Review Board -




From: David Harpley [mailto:david@canadianzinc.com]
Sent: March-12-15 10:29 AM

To: Sachi De Souza

Subject: RE: DAR

March 30.

David Harpley

VP Environmental & Permitting Affairs
Canadian Zinc Corporation

Office 604 688 2001, Home Office 604 594 3855

On Wed, 11 Mar 2015 14:46:56 +0000, Sachi De Souza <sdesouza@reviewboard.ca> wrote:
Are you available this week? When is a good time to have a teleconference before the DAR submission?

> From: David Harpley [mailto:david@canadianzinc.com] Sent: March-11-15
>12:47 AM

> To: Sachi De Souza

> Subject: RE: DAR

>

> |I'm away until March 25. --

> David Harpley

> VP Environmental & Permitting Affairs

> Canadian Zinc Corporation

> Office 604 688 2001, Home Office 604 594 3855

>

> On Tue, 10 Mar 2015 21:53:54 +0000, Sachi De Souza

> <sdesouza@reviewboard.ca> wrote:

> Hi David

>>

> > Sorry about the using the wrong email. As for the March submission,
> it > would be good if we could have a discussion about process steps
> and > submission details before you submit the DAR. Is there a good
> time > next week for a teleconference?

>>

> > Thanks,

>>

> > Sachi

>>

>>

>

>



